Pelican Rapids School District 548 310 S Broadway Pelican Rapids, MN 56572

Dear Mr. Korf and Mrs. Anderson -

I am giving notice of my retirement effective March 6, 2018.

My years at Pelican Rapids High School have been filled with joy and delight in my students, watching them learn and grow into wonderful adults who help to change this world for the better. Working alongside such a fabulous staff has been a blessing for which I have been unendingly thankful and grateful.

Thank you for all these years of being a team member of Team PRHS!

Sincerely,

Linda Grefsrud

Teacher – Special Educaton